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Online Learning – Your Views 
Our schools have been selected to participate in a national survey about how children are learning at home 
and the impact lockdown-learning is having on family life.  
 
To help us do this, we invite you to download and use a free survey app called Parent Ping: 
https://bit.ly/parentping. They will ask you a few questions each day and show you see how other parents 
are coping in lockdown. 
 
When you first sign in to the app it will ask you the school name Stoke Hill Infant and Nursery School and 
for the first part of the postcode EX4. Please do this carefully so we can make sure all your answers are 
included! 
 
The benefits to you:  

• See how other parents answer the questions!   
• A chance to win a Chromebooks in the national weekly draw 
• A chance to win a £30 Amazon voucher Parent Pings weekly schools draw 

 
The benefits to the school: 

• When at least 60 parents are answering the survey questions each day, we will be sent a set of results 
that compares what you think to what all parents in the country think. This will help us better 
understand your needs and challenges around home-learning. 
 

You don’t have to join in if you don’t want to, it’s completely voluntary, but this is a great time to share your 
opinions, not just with us but with other parents and with the people who make decisions about education 
in England. If you would like to know more about the project, please see https://parentping.co.uk/bigsurvey/  
 
Relationships Education and Health Education Policy Consultation 
Elements of the Personal Social Health Education (PSHE) curriculum are soon to become compulsory: 
Relationship Education and Health Education.  As part of the process of implementing these changes, we 
would like to give you some information about the curriculum and how we plan to deliver it. Due to 
lockdown, we are unable to hold an information event and instead would like to invite you to take the 
opportunity to read the draft policy and give us your feedback. 
 
You will find the policy document attached and will 
receive separately a ParentMail survey to send 
feedback – the survey will be open for the next 3 weeks. 
As this is a compulsory curriculum, we will be limited to 
what changes we are able to make. We will take time to 
review and consider all responses and will share any 
changes made as a result with our school community. 
We are required to have everything in place for the 
summer term. 
 
 
Kind regards ~ Sarah Mackay 
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